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LD 1109
I support the passage of LD 1109 that prohibits the purchase and possession of large 
capacity ammunition feeding devices that hold more than 10 rounds of ammunition or
that forbids a person knowingly to manufacture, purchase, or transfer ownership of 
these devices within the state of Maine, except to sell or transfer them to authorized 
law enforcement agencies or others lawfully authorized to possess them.   No hunter 
or home owner needs large capacity ammunition feeding devices for their guns.  
Allowing gun owners to purchase and possess them endangers law enforcement 
personnel, regular citizens, and children in Maine.  Thank you for considering my 
opinion.  I ask you to vote for LD1109 and to endorse its passage by the legislature. 


